

NATIONAL CENTER FOR STATE COURTS

FIRST NATIONAL CONFERENCE ON ELIMINATING RACIAL AND ETHNIC BIAS IN THE COURTS

MEMORANDUM

To:

From:

H. Clifton Grandy, Project Director

Date:

August 18, 1994

Subject:

Request for resume or vita

This memo is a follow up to an earlier request for a copy of your resume or vita. You have been recommended as a possible faculty presenter at the *First National Conference on Eliminating Racial and Ethnic Bias in the Courts*. This conference will be held March 2-5, 1995, in Albuquerque, New Mexico.

Wilma Mankiller

If you are interested in being considered as faculty, please fax your resume or vita to my attention at [804] 220-0449 or mail it to me at the National Center for State Courts, 300 Newport Avenue [23185], Post Office Box 8798, Williamsburg, VA 23187-8798.

We look forward to hearing from you soon.